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ST. GREGORY BARBARIGO 
Garnerville, New York 10923 

SERVED BY 
Reverend Joseph P. LaMorte.............Pastor 
Reverend Monsignor Edward J. Weber ......... Assisting  
Oratorian Fathers of St. Philip Neri.................. Assisting 
Salesians of Don Bosco .......................................... Assisting 
George M. Albin, Jr............................ Permanent Deacon 
Roland F. Dowen................................. Permanent Deacon 
John J. Kelly ........................................... Permanent Deacon 
Donald A. Ruzzi......... Religious Education Coordinator 
Dana L. Spicer...........................Regional School Principal 
Donna L. Bochnik...........................................Parish Trustee 
Paul A. Gonoud..............................................  Parish Trustee 
Anthony T. Parisi.............................Finance Council Chair 
Carolyn E. Caramanica ................Pastoral Council Chair 
David C. Azarow ....................... Director of Sacred Music 
 
THE SACRAMENT OF THE EUCHARIST 
The Lord’s Day 
Saturday Evening Anticipated Mass ................. 5:30 PM 
Sunday Morning...............................7:30, 9:30, 11:30 AM 
 

Weekday 
Monday thru Friday (at Immaculate Conception) .7:30 AM  
Monday thru Saturday............................................9:00 AM  
 

Holy Days..............................7:00, 9:00 AM and 7:30 PM 
 
PARISH OFFICE                 21 Cinder Road  947-1873 
Monday thru Friday ................. 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 
Email ................................... sgbparish@verizon.net 
Website ..................... www.stgregorybarbarigo.org 
 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  29 Cinder Road  429-2775 
Email .....................................sgbreled@verizon.net 
Website ..................... www.stgregorybarbarigo.org 
 
REGIONAL SCHOOL            29 Cinder Road  947-1330 
Email ............................................ sgbs29@aol.com 
Website ........... www.stgregorybarbarigoschool.org 
 

THE SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
Confessions are heard on Saturday afternoon at 4:00 PM and anytime upon 
reasonable request. 
 
THE SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
First and third Sundays at 1:00 PM.  Expectant parents may contact the 
parish office to arrange for the baptism seminar at 7:30 PM on the first 
Monday of the month to help them understand the beauty and 
responsibilities of the sacrament.  Adults are baptized and confirmed at the 
Easter Vigil after completing the stages of the Rite of Christian Initiation. 
 
THE SACRAMENT OF MATRIMONY 
Since Catholic marriage requires a time of preparation, arrangements 
should begin at least six months before the proposed date of the wedding 
to allow for the Marriage Preparation Program and Natural Family Planning 
(NFP).  Registered, participating and contributing parishioners may contact 
the parish office to begin the process. 
 
PASTORAL CARE OF THE SICK 
If you are planning to enter the hospital for surgery, experiencing a 
prolonged or serious illness, or are very weak due to advancement of age, 
call the parish office to arrange for the sacraments of reconciliation, 
communion and anointing at home, also available every Saturday morning 
at 9:00 AM Mass.  Communal anointing of the sick is celebrated at Mass 
each April and October.  Notify us or the Catholic chaplain at Good 
Samaritan, Helen Hayes and Nyack of any hospitalization so that we may be 
of assistance.  Be sure to tell the admitting office that you are a Catholic 
patient and a member of St. Gregory Barbarigo parish. 
 
PERPETUAL EUCHARISTIC ADORATION CHAPEL is open all day and night 
for Eucharistic adoration and is located at the south end of the campus on 
Cinder Road in front of the parish house.  Parishioners and friends are 
encouraged to become adorers or to stop in and spend some time in quiet 
prayer with the Lord. 
 
WELCOME   The St. Gregory Barbarigo faith community warmly welcomes 
you.  Please introduce yourself to Father LaMorte as you leave church so 
that, on behalf of the entire community we may greet you.  You may 
register at the parish office and pick up an informational packet.  Kindly 
notify us of any change of address. 

St. Gregory Barbarigo parish is a Christian community of disciples in the Roman Catholic tradition, called by Jesus, united in 
Eucharistic worship and growing in faith, hope and love.  Nourished through the sacraments and strengthened by God’s 
transforming love, we are empowered to know the gospel message and to witness it to others.  As Christian stewards, we are 
thankful for God’s many gifts and we commit ourselves to share our time, talent and treasure in Christ-like service within our 
parish community and beyond.  We seek God’s blessing and guidance to be faithful to this mission. 

MISSION STATEMENT 

SECOND SUNDAY OF THE CHURCH YEAR 
January 14, 2018 

Serving the Catholic Community in Garnerville, Pomona, 
Stony Point, Thiells and West Haverstraw since 1961 
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THE SECOND SUNDAY OF THE YEAR OF GRACE JANUARY 14, 2018
PRAYERS FOR THE SICK   The sick are comforted knowing that we pray for them.  In your charity, please remember Isabella Munoz,
the petitions on the Wailing Wall and the intentions on the prayer network.

THE BLUE STAR BANNER, created in 1917, hung in a family’s window to show pride in a loved one serving in the armed
forces.  St. Michael the Archangel, keep safe those protecting our liberty:  LT JAKUB BIALEK, USN; MAJOR EDWARD CARDINALE,
USAF; USMC; MAJOR MATTHEW COYNE, USA; SRA DANIEL J. DWYER, USAF; PVT SHAWN GLEASON, USMC; LCDR DAVID J. HANEY, USN; PO3
HUNTER MORALES, USN; CAPTAIN ERIKA NOYES, USA; LTJG  JOHN PETR, USN; 2LT NICHOLAS PISANO, USA; SGT RICHARD PISANO, USMC; TSGT

CHARLES VANDERBILT, NYANG; CPL JOHN C. WAMSLEY JR., USMC, PRIVATE MICHAEL JOSEPH YOUNG, USA.

I’VE GONE TO PREPARE A PLACE FOR YOU   Please remember
Sister Catherine Tahaney OP, Dr. Elinor R. Ford, Domingo
Figueroa, Catherine O’Brien, Violet Pannierello, Maura Breheny,
the Gulf War II casualties and these souls for whom Mass will be
offered:
MONDAY, JANUARY 15
Weekday

7:30 AM (IC) Dorothy McCarron
9:00 AM (SGB) Louis R. Vicari

TUESDAY, JANUARY 16
Weekday

7:30 AM (IC) Mary Gaynor
9:00 AM (SGB) Catherine Coleman

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 17
Saint Anthony, Abbot

7:30 AM (IC) Vernard and Paul Michael Baisley
9:00 AM (SGB) Ann Nanus

THURSDAY, JANUARY 18
Weekday

7:30 AM (IC) Isabelle Crosie
   9:00 AM (SGB) Jean Margiotta
FRIDAY, JANUARY 19
Weekday

7:30 AM (IC) Francis Kehoe
9:00 AM (SGB) For the Intentions of Ed Stubbing 

 10:00 AM (SGB) The People of St. Gregory Barbarigo
SATURDAY, JANUARY 20
Saint Fabian, Pope and Martyr; Saint Sebastian, Martyr

9:00 AM (SGB) Melissa Martucci
SUNDAY, JANUARY 21
Third Sunday Per Annum

5:30 PM Beatrice Coyle
7:30 AM Robert Michelitch
9:30 AM Catherine Fallon

 11:30 AM Thomas Vetter
 *(IC) Immaculate Conception (SGB) St. Gregory Barbarigo

If you have arranged an intention for Mass, consider presenting the gifts of bread
and wine during that celebration and kindly inform the usher.

THIS WEEK AT A GLANCE
TUESDAY, JANUARY 16

6:30 PM Children’s Hummingbird Choir Rehearsal, Church
7:00 PM Adult Choir, Church

THURSDAY, JANUARY 18
3:00 PM Bible Study, OLV
6:30 PM Confirmation Parent Meeting, Gymnasium
7:00 PM Bible Study, School Room 101

FRIDAY, JANUARY 19
March for Life in Washington, DC

10:00 AM Rockland Region Rose Mass for Life, Church
  7:30 PM Discovering Christ Facilitator Training, IC Gym

SATURDAY, JANUARY 20
1:00 PM Baptism, Church

SUNDAY, JANUARY 21
1:00 PM Baptism, Church
6:30 PM Discovering Christ Session #1, Immaculate

QUESTION FOR THE RIDE HOME
What is something extraordinary about the ordinary in your
life?  What did you notice about the way the church looked

as compared to the Advent and Christmas seasons?

POOR BOX DONATIONS   Please remember that all money
donated in the two poor boxes at the church and chapel, plus
the offerings from Ash Wednesday, Holy Thursday and
Thanksgiving go directly into the St. Vincent DePaul account to
help the less fortunate in our area through Catholic Charities,
Helping Hands and private donations.

ENCOURAGE is a Catholic apostolate for those who have family
members with same-gender attraction.  A new website has been
created to help the faithful who are searching for information
and spiritual support.  Visit www.encourageny.com.

FLOCKNOTE   Stay connected to the parish and the archdiocese.  Send the text message “SGB” to the five-digit phone number 84576.
Or visit www.flocknote.com/sgb and enter your name, mobile phone and email address.  Or call Linda at the office (947-1873) and she
will help you.

NATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER AND PENANCE will take place on the anniversary of the legalization of abortion on demand on Monay,
January 22.  There are multiple ways of observing this day, such as fasting, praying the rosary or chaplet for the unborn, praying for
those who have been wounded by abortion, visiting the Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration Chapel (always open), and becoming involved
with respect life organization in the county.

http://www.stgregorybarbarigo.org
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STEWARDSHIP IS A WAY OF LIFE ~ GOD'S PLAN FOR GIVING
For the Lord’s generosity, we returned to His Church

A Week Ago . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $10,845.00
A Year Ago . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $11,725.50
“The money part of tithing becomes an afterthought when
compared to the spiritual richness that flows from our commitment
to tithe.”

GIFT CARD PURCHASES
Total Purchased by 25 Families . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $3,750.00
5% Commission to Parish . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . . $187.50

OFF THE TOP OF MY HEAD

Next Sunday marks a very important time, not only in
our parish, but across the entire archdiocese.  It will be
the official kick off of the Cardinal’s Annual
Stewardship Appeal.  There are so many reasons why

the appeal has importance, not only to those who are in
need, but also to us at SGB.  Your support of the appeal helps
countless people, and sustains the fabric of our services
throughout all of our parishes.

Very shortly, you will be receiving a letter from His
Eminence, Cardinal Dolan, along with materials that
illustrate the deep importance of the cardinal’s appeal to our
community.  Part of being a steward means living with trust
in God’s generosity and responsibly tending that which God
has entrusted to us.  Cardinal Dolan is asking you to
participate by making a gift to this important annual
initiative.

Your gift to the appeal supports offices, ministries
and programs throughout the church that nurture and
encourage our journey in faith.  It will help educate our
children in Catholic schools and in religious education.  It
provides for retired priests and religious by giving them the
retirement care they deserve after decades of service.  It
helps to educate our future priests and prepare them for a
life of service.  And it helps fund Catholic Charities, which
provides loving care to millions of people.

The archdiocesan goal for the 2018 appeal is $20
million.  Our individual parish goal is $91,000.  As we have
done since I arrived here in 2011, we once again exceeded
our goal of $92,000 in last year’s campaign.  From only 338
families, $97,361 was pledged.  That represents about 22%
of our parishioners.  So, at this time of the year, I am asking
you to pray about your gift and respond generously when
asked.  It is only with your support that this can be
successful.  We all have in our hearts the capacity to give as
Jesus asked us to do.

If you wish to make your pledge now, simply
complete the pledge card that your received in the mail and
send it back to the appeal office in the envelope that was
provided.  You can even pledge online by visiting the official
web page at www.cardinalsappeal.org.  At this site, you can
view the appeal videos which will soon be posted on our
parish page.

If you need time to think and pray about your gift,
you will be given the opportunity to make your pledge on
commitment Sunday in a few weeks.  Thank you so much for
your support and please pray for its success at our
wonderful parish. Father LaMorte

THE CHRISTMAS OFFERING   It is not lack of
gratitude (for we are more deeply grateful that
we can tell you) that makes us seem tardy in
thanking you for your generosity in the

Christmas offering which amounted to $39,906.  We were only
waiting for most of it to come in so that we could tell you how
wonderful it was.  Many parishioners are away for the holidays
and make their contributions in the weeks that follow and
some are still catching up.  There is no way to thank you
adequately.  Your amazing generosity is such an
encouragement to all of us.  We understand the sacrifices you
make to contribute so liberally.  Thank you again.

CHRISTIAN UNITY OCTAVE   Thursday begins the 109th WEEK OF

PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY.  Tradition holds that we pray for the
day when all Christian Churches will be one and that we will
have peace in our land.  The Week of Prayer runs until January
25.  The theme this year is “Your Right Hand, O Lord, Glorious in
Power.”

FEEDING OUR NEIGHBORS: A CATHOLIC RESPONSE 
Cardinal Dolan is calling on every Catholic
institution in the archdiocese to join the seventh
annual FEEDING OUR NEIGHBORS CAMPAIGN and to
dedicate the last week of January 28 to February

4, Sunday to Sunday, to increasing the supply of food available
to feed hungry New Yorkers.  Unfortunately, the high demand
for emergency food continues this year.  We need to recognize
and praise the generous and dedicated work that our parish is
already doing.  Without these efforts, our current crisis would
be much worse.  This initiative cannot resolve the problem, for
it is impossible to make up all the reductions in resources.
However, the fact that we cannot do everything is not an
excuse to do nothing.  There is a special box in the narthex
and your food may be left there.  This program is also being
held simultaneously in all of our regional schools.  Mr. Ruzzi
will coordinate with the religious education children.  Thank
you so much for your participation in this very worthy effort.

FORMED.ORG   Discover the best Catholic content in one
place: entertaining movies, enlightening programs, inspiring
talks, and many popular ebooks.  All just a click away.  Go to
formed.org, register and create your free account.  Parish code
is WX4PPT, user name is r431@formed.org, password is formed.

URGENT PRAYER NEEDS?   When faced with a crisis
situation, people need as many prayers as possible.
If you have an urgent prayer need, call Cheryl at
429-4223 or e-mail cherylm59@gmail.com.

HOLY COMMUNION AND THE DISABLED   Why not sit right up
front in the first pew?  We will be glad to bring the Eucharist
to you so that you are the first to receive.  The chalice of
Precious Blood will also be offered after everyone else has
received.  Try to use the front row close to the parking lot
rather than the chairs behind the altar servers.

http://www.stgregorybarbarigo.org
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MARRIAGES AND VALIDATIONS   If you have been married by a justice of the peace or a minister other than a Catholic priest, please
consider having your marriage validated.  This process is not always complicated and would allow you to once again receive the
sacraments.  Couples are requested to have the following documents: updated baptismal certificate and marriage certificate.  If there
is an annulment required, you’d also need a copy of the divorce decree.  Speak with Father for more information.

MEN’S QUARTERLY BREAKFAST on Saturday, January 27 at 7:30 AM at Lynch’s of Stony Point.  Guest presenter will be
Kenneth Zemsky, author of his new book, Angel’s Noel.  The cost of the breakfast is $15 per man.   RSVP by January 23
to diego.f.aviles@gmail.com.

SUPERMARKET GIFT CARD PROGRAM FOR SHOPRITE AND STOP & SHOP are sold in the narthex when you come to Mass on Saturday night
and Sunday morning and at the parish office every day in denominations of $10, 20, 25, 50 and 100.  This is an easy and effortless way
to raise funds for parish programs with no cost to you.  Just purchase the card at face value and 5% is returned to SGB.  You can use
them like cash – they work on a declining balance system.  It is great for gifts or every day use.  Father always uses them when he does
his grocery shopping.  Over $300,000 in cards are bought by parishioners annually and $15,000 is returned to St. Gregory Barbarigo.
More information is available at the parish office.

ALL ARE INCLUDED   We love to see babies and young children brought to Mass on Sundays and weekdays by their
parents, grandparents and relatives. We want everyone to feel welcome here.  And, it is obvious for the common good
of the assembly that has come to pray, proper care of little children is needed.  For example, veteran parents say that
proper care means that you bring books, sometimes toys or whatever will keep young children peaceful and quiet
while Mass is going on. And proper care means that you are ready and able to carry babies to the back of the church

when they get really restless or start to make a lot of noise.  And, if older ones reach a point where they need to roam around the
narthex or go outdoors, we think God understands that the adults who get up and go out to watch them are doing the best they can
under the circumstances.  Being a parent isn’t easy.  God bless you!

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND SCHOOL PARENTS of children who are preparing for the sacrament of first penance on January 27 are
reminded to participate in the important catechetical meetings which will be held on Monday, January 8 and Thursday, January 11
at 6:30 PM in the school gymnasium.  Those who are preparing for the sacrament of confirmation with Bishop Dominick Lagonegro
on October 12 and 13 will meet on Thursday, January 18 and Monday, January 22.  Participation at only one of these sessions is a
necessary preparation for the reception of the sacrament and a good opportunity for parents to learn more about this aspect of life
in the church.  Please call Mr. Ruzzi (429-2775) with any questions.

FORTY-FIFTH ANNUAL MARCH FOR LIFE.   This year the March for Life in Washington, DC will take place on Friday,
January 19.  Since 1974, tens of thousands of pro-lifers from across the country have marched at the Capitol to
lobby with representatives to overturn the Supreme Court decision that legalized abortion on demand.  Buses will
be leaving Rockland County for the trip that day from St. Francis of Assisi in West Nyack at 6:00 AM.  Departure

from Washington back home will be at 6:00 PM.  Adults $30 and students $15.  For reservations call 735-4379 or 425-1322 (para
espanol) or check the website, www.rocklandrtl.org. This annual trip is sponsored by the Rockland Right to Life Committee. Love Saves
Lives is the theme of this year’s march. Come put these words into action as we march from the Washington Monument to the Capitol
Building in the defense of the unborn and to help rebuild a culture of life in America.  Donations to sponsor a walker are gratefully
accepted.  The Eternal Word Television Network will provide life coverage of the March for Life from 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM.  Watch
Verizon FiOS channel 285 and Cablevision channel 135.

2017 DONATIONS TO THE PARISH   If you’d like a contribution statement sent to you, we’d be happy to do so.  Simply make a note
on the front of your weekly envelope when you drop it in the offertory basket and include your email address.  Or call 947-1873 or
email Linda at sgblinda@verizon.net.  Our ability to provide this service is just one of the reasons for you to gift-wrap your donation
in a church envelope or use WeShare each week.  We Share will be mailing statements directly to you.  You may also wish to visit the
parish web site www.stgregorybarbarigo.org, click on Online Giving or go directly to www.churchgiving.com/?pc=35ik2m79 where you
can verify your account and print your yearly statement yourself.  Thank you for your thoughtfulness and generous support to our
parish all throughout the year.

SEEN AT A RESTAURANT   “Dress to impress.  No denim tops or bottoms, no tee shirts or jerseys, no flannel shirts, no mini skirts
and spaghetti straps, no baseball caps, no combat or hiking boots, no tennis shoes.”  How about dressing at church?

http://www.stgregorybarbarigo.org
mailto:diego.f.aviles@gmail.com
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* Family Diner *
of Stony Point

P 845-429-9603 · F 845-429-7583
56 ROUTE 9W · STONY POINT, NY 10980

036D (CK) - St. Gregory's, Garnerville     FOR ADVERTISING INFORMATION CALL: 800-883-4343 • BON VENTURE SERVICES, LLC • P.O.Box 850, Flanders, N.J. 07836     inside

JAMES CAMPBELL CONSTRUCTION
Additions • Siding • Decks

Kitchens • Baths • Remodeling
T: 845-429-5434

www.jamescampbellconstruction.com
~ Parishioner ~

info@jamescampbellconstruction.com • F: 845-942-2670
Fully Licensed & Insured · R.C. Lic. #B6-08706-00-00 · W.C. Lic. #22509-H09

PETER COSTA, D.P.M, F.A.C.F.A.S.
7 LIBERTY SQUARE • STONY POINT, NY

DIPLOMATE, AMERICAN BOARD 
OF PODIATRIC SURGERY

429-0520
Medicare 
& Most 

Insurance 
Accepted

Edward C. Finn Funeral Home, Inc.
"Family Owned & Operated Since 1960"

43 East Main Street, Stony Point, N.Y. 10980                                                    

(845) 786-2400

Catering Available • Free Delivery ($15 Minimum)

Original Italian Pizza 
& Restaurant

WWW.OIPRESTAURANT.COM
1 Main Street • Garnerville, NY • 845-429-4862

Dine-In • Take-Out • Delivery

United Together In The Fight Against Bullying ... 
Don’t Just Teach Kindness ... BE KINDNESS!

www.MallorysArmy.org

B L U E O U T B U L L Y N GI

(973) 440-8657 • info@mallorysarmy.org
It’s easy to join our mailing list! Just send your email address by text 
message: Text MALLORYSARMY to 22828 to get started. 

Message and data rates may apply.

SNOW BIRDS   Before you fly south, please call the parish office and we will put a stop on your contribution envelopes for you.

BUS TRIP TO K OF C MUSEUM IN NEW HAVEN   On Saturday, January 27, join the Triune Council #2052 and McCloskey
Council #4565 of the Knights of Columbus on a trip to the K of C Museum at their national headquarters in New
Haven.  $20 fee includes bus, museum tour, and exhibit, “Peace on Earth – Creches of the World.” Additionally, there
is lunch for $20. The day will include Mass at St. Mary Church in New Haven, the church of Father McGivney, founder
of the KofC.  Call 201-248-0053 or 914-391-8901.

USE OF YOUR PARISH ENVELOPES IS VERY IMPORTANT    It is the way we know you are attending Mass at St. Gregory.  If you are going
to be a sponsor for a baptism or confirmation, apply for your children to a Catholic school, we need to know you are attending Mass
on a regular basis and practicing stewardship of time, talent and treasure.

ATTENTION CATHOLIC TEACHERS IN PUBLIC SCHOOLS   The archdiocesan catechetical office is sponsoring an annual
retreat day just for you on Saturday, February 3 from 9:00 AM to 1:30 PM at the Maryknoll Fathers and Brothers, 55
Ryder Road, Ossining.  Includes conference, holy hour, liturgy, refreshments and lunch.  Donation is $25.  Questions?
Contact zelide.ceccagno@archny.org or artisanmusian80@msn.com.

PARISH PAY IS NOW WE SHARE   Visit our  parish web site (www.stgregorybarbarigo.org) and click on the online giving tab.  You will be
directed to the WE SHARE site where you can review and add your weekly donations to the parish as well as the second collections.
Be sure to include all of them (Communications Catholic University, Solemnity of Mary, Peter’s Pence, Holy Land, Easter, Ascension,
Bishops’ Relief, Black and Indian, Assumption, Latin America Home Missions, St. Joseph’s Seminary, Mission Sunday, Campaign for
Human Development, All Saints, Immaculate Conception, Christmas, Retired Religious).  We want to know if you are having any
problems, so Linda is ready to hear from you.  Call her at the parish office (947-1873) and she will provide assistance.  If you need to
speak with WE SHARE directly, call Kelly Lawrence, the engagement manager at Liturgical Publications at her direct number (800-950-
9952, x2544) or email klawrence@4lpi.com.
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ADVERTISERS

They Support Our Parish

MOUNTAIN VIEW 
DELI & CATERERS
Mon-Sat 7am-8pm · Sun 7am-4pm

354-4253
Thiells Mt. Ivy Rd., Mt. Ivy Shp Plaza, Pomona

ROCKLAND COUNTY
 BODY INC.

Complete Auto Body Specialist
Auto Glass Installed - Heavy Collision Repairs

24 hr. Towing Service  • 157 Rt 9W, Haverstraw
Day: 429-4747       Nite: 429-5869
Dataliner Chassis Straightening Systems

ZUGIBE & SON
SENTRY HARDWARE

“We Fill Propane Tanks”

947-3600
68-70 Railroad Ave., Garnerville

CEDAR
POND

TREE SERVICE, INC.
947-2612
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PROFESSIONAL
INSURANCE
AGENT

FRANK J. McAVOY
INSURANCE AGENCY

Gregory C. McAvoy
Parishioner

BUS 845-358-3720
RES 845-786-2090
CELL 845-323-0291

719 West Nyack Road · Suite 28
West Nyack, NY 10994

MARIAN SHRINE 
BOOKSTORE

174 Filors Lane, Stony Pt., NY 10980
** OPEN 7 DAYS **

845-947-2200, ext. 7
marianshrine.org

JIM CRAIG
PLUMBING & HEATING

NEW CONSTRUCTION • SERVICE • REPAIR

354-2300
Garnerville

DENISE
914-393-6401

REGINA
914-420-8960

Denise Murphy · Regina Murphy

CALL US FOR ALL YOUR REAL ESTATE NEEDS
~ COMBINED OVER 25 YEARS EXPERIENCE ~

FULL TIME, FRIENDLY, PROFESSIONAL REALTORS

Mother-Daughter
Associate Brokers

Parishioners 
845-947-2000

VINNY LOBO
Owner

95 Ramapo Rd.
Garnerville

Email: dnvrepair@hotmail.com

D-N-V REPAIR CENTER INC.
ALL TYPES OF CAR & TRUCK REPAIR

George M. Holt Funeral Home, Inc.
PRE-FUNDED FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS

FAMILY OWNED & OPERATED 
~ SERVING THE COMMUNITY WITH DIGNITY SINCE 1854 ~

429-2159
MONUMENT

SALES
50 NEW MAIN STREET              

HAVERSTRAW, NY

Four Star Transmissions, Inc.
Complete Transmission & Diff erenti al Repairs

Check Engine Light Specialist
All General Repairs · Foreign & Domesti c

N.Y. State Inspecti ons

845-786-2200
5 WASHBURN LANE · STONY POINT

DINNER
FOR FOUR 

 $26.99 + TAX 
(CASH ONLY)

INCLUDES DESSERT
Visit our website for current specials and coupons!

www.PAPASPIZZAWH.com

We deliver!
845-942-3830

19 S Route 9W
West Haverstraw, NY

Greg Zurla Auto Body
Foreign & Domestic · Free Pick-up & Delivery

Greg Zurla, Owner

845-268-7656
Direct Repair Shop For Major Ins. Co.

160 NORTH ROUTE 9 WEST, CONGERS, NY 10920

COMPASSION DENTAL CARE PLLC.
GENERAL COSMETIC & IMPLANT DENTISTRY

JR BERTHO VERTIL, DMD
P 845-634-4314 · F 845-634-4360

COMPASSIONDENTALCARE@GMAIL.COM · COMPASSIONDENTALCARES.COM
DENTIST11 MEDICAL PARK DRIVE · SUITE 203 · POMONA, NY 10970

STONY POINT MEDICAL
Amy Piperato, MD

www.StonyPointMedical.com
Comprehensive, compassionate primary care for adults.

43 S���� L������ D���� · S���� P���� · 845-241-5700




